
From: Nick Roberts
To: Makarena Dalton
Subject: FW: Waitomokia: Ngaati Te Ata Waiohua Response to CIA request
Date: Wednesday, 15 May 2024 12:18:30 pm

 
 
Ngā mihi | Kind regards,

NICK ROBERTS 
Managing Director 
029 666 8330 
nickr@barker.co.nz

barker.co.nz

B&A Logo

This email and any attachments are confidential. They may contain privileged
information or copyright material. If you are not an intended recipient, please do not
read, copy, use or disclose the contents without authorisation and we request you
delete it and contact us at once by return email.

 

From: Karl Flavell <karl_flavell@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, 14 May 2024 11:36 am
To: Mike Gimblett <mike.gimblett@goodman.com>
Cc: Nick Roberts <NickR@barker.co.nz>
Subject: Waitomokia: Ngaati Te Ata Waiohua Response to CIA request
 
Teenaa Koe Mike,

 

Following the outcomes of our recent and ongoing engagement, we can confirm that Ngaati Te
Ata Waiohua does not consider a Cultural Impact Assessment is required. We can confirm that
the concerns raised in our Ngaati Te Ata Waiohua High Level Over-view Report (October 2022)
have been satisfactorily resolved, subject to ongoing engagement, agreed protocols and as part
of the plan change and future development.

 

Hope to catch up with you soon.

 

Ngaa mihi
 
Karl Flavell
Manager Te Pou Taiao
Ngaati Te Ata Waiohua
027 9328998
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